
 

1 October 2024 

ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

Suspension from quotation 
 

Prestal Holdings Limited (“Prestal” or the “Company”) advises that its shares will be suspended from 

Official quotation on 1 October 2024 because of late lodgment of its FY2024 Financial Report.  Prestal has 

experienced delay in completion of aspects of the Financial Report, and subsequent audit sign off, because 

of one off complications concerning the accounting treatment of divestment of its FMCG business.  Prestal 

is working to lodge the Financial Report today. 

 

For more information, please contact: 

Investor & media queries:  

Oliver Carton, Company Secretary, Prestal Holdings Limited, tel: +61 3 9251 2311 
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